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From: Stephanie Scanlon 
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2023 9:03 AM
To: DEP CWC [DEP]
Subject: [EXTERNAL] pfas in sludge

Categories:

PFAS are becoming ubiquitous in our environment and now we have to be concerned about their land application via 
contaminated sludge. Rather than resigning ourselves to their presence because they are so prevalent, we must resist 
even more entry points into our air, water and land. I urge you to consider the urgency of using every means possible to 
prevent more exposure to these deadly chemicals and use whatever means you have to dissuade those who would 
propagate them further. 
 
Thank you, 
Stephanie Scanlon 




